
HOME GROUP 

Wednesdays at 7:30pm  

4th and 18th June 

2nd, 16th and 30th July 

Venues announced in church 

No meetings in August  

 

WORSHIP GROUP PRACTICE 

Thursdays at 7:30pm  

12th and 26th June 

No practices in July and August 

 

PRAYER MEETING 

Wednesdays at 7:30pm  

11th June and 9th July 

 

 
 

FLOWER ROTA 

 Donor Arranger 

June   

1st June Guest June 

8th Sue Over Sue 

15th Helen Lee Helen 

22nd Jackie Sewell Jackie 

29th Joy Roberts Pat 

July   

6th Jude Jude 

13th Percy King Pat 

20th Evelyn & John Evelyn & John 

27th Mabel Rita 

 

 

 
 

ALDERMAN’S GREEN  

FREE METHODIST CHURCH 

NEWSLETTER  
 

June July 2014 
 

 

 

Jesus Christ the same yesterday, and today, and 

forever. Hebrew 13:8 

 
 

 

www.aldermansgreenchurch.org.uk 

Email enquiries to churchsec@ntlworld.com 

mailto:churchsec@ntlworld.com


SERVICES 
 

 
 

All services during June and July 

Reverend Peter Norton 

 

 
COMMUNION 

 

First Sunday of each month – Evening Service 

Third Sunday of each month – Morning Service  

 

Dates for the diary: 
 

MEMBERS MEETING  

Tuesday 10th June  

7:30pm in the Jubilee Hall 

 

MINISTERIAL MEETING  

Thursday 19th June at 7:00pm 

 

WORSHIP WORKS 

Saturday June 28th 10:00am - 4:00pm  

Roger Jones is leading a session at Moira church called ‘Worship works’. 

The cost is £10 and you need to bring your own packed lunch. 

More information is available from Sue Over. 

 

SUMMER FAYRE  

Saturday 5th July 10:00am - 2:00pm 

Why not come and join us at our annual Summer Fayre?  

There will be many assorted stalls, children’s games and refreshments. 

See you there and help us to make this another success! 

Dear Friends,  

I was looking at some pictures of our holiday and the notes I wrote 

whilst away, thinking what a wonderful world we live in. Each of us 

have at some time or another been amazed by the scenery we have been 

privileged to see, whether it be spectacular mountain ranges, or the small 

foliage of a plant.  

We were able to see the snow covered mountains of Norway, the small 

inlets of the coast and the deep and vast fjords around the coast and 

experience the warm sunny day spent in picturesque Bergen.  To be able 

to share with friends added to the wonder of it all. 
 

However since we returned to Coventry we have not been closed to the 

wonder of what is around us, from the lovely walks that are available to 

us, to the privilege of seeing the Kingfisher not far from our house. 
In the Bible Jesus says ‘Therefore speak I to them in parables; because 

seeing they see not, and hearing they hear not, neither do they 

understand.’ Matthew 13:13. Is it possible that we are the ones who see 

without seeing, and hear without hearing? 

 

We laugh at people who do not listen to directions and end up in the 

wrong place or wrong queue or even the wrong train going in the wrong 

direction!  There is a possibility that if we are not alert to what is being 

revealed to us in the world that God has given, we may miss an 

important directive or revelation. In Ephesians 6:18 it says 

‘Praying at all times in the Spirit, with all prayer and supplication. To 

that end keep alert with all perseverance, making supplication for all the 

saints.’ 

It seems to suggest that we should try to be aware so that we are ready 

for what God has for us and others. 

Enjoy what you have and prepare yourself for all that is to come. 

 

God bless you 

Peter 


